TICE ASSOCIATES, P.C., P.A.
1709 WEST MARKET STREET
YORK, PA 17404

OUR PRIVACY POLICY

The Gramm-Leach Biliey Act provides for the creation of new consumer privacy laws to
be implemented by federal financial regulators, which included those of us who prepare
federal tax returns. The effective date for the compliance is July 1, 2001.

There are many provisions in this law to protect consumers regarding the disclosure of
their professional financial information to third parties, etc.

At Tice Associates, P.C., Public Accountants, it has ALWAYS been our policy over the
50 year history of our firm NOT to disclose any non-public personal information about
our clients to anyone, except as instructed to do so by such clients. We restrict access to
non-public personal information to those professionals necessary to prepare tax returns
and financial statements and we maintain physical, electronic, and procedural safeguards
to guard your non-public personal information.

This notice is provided to you, our client, as required by law and with the advice of the
National Society of Accountants.
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